
Notice 
The scheduled public hearing to be held on July 
20, 2023 at 10:30 a.m. for the Heilman Special 
Exception, on the remand from Judge Yeager of  
the Butler Court of Common Pleas, was cancelled 
as a result of an Order of Judge Yeager issued on 
Tuesday, July 18, 2023.   
Judge Yeager indicated that the Slippery Rock 
Township Zoning Hearing Board is precluded 
from acting on anything at this point in time.   
 
Please contact the township office if you have any 
questions or concerns at 724-794-2369. 
 

Thank You 
Zoning Hearing Board 

 


